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“Striving for Excellence in Education” 

 

August 15, 2019 

 

 

Dear Parents/Guardians, 

 

 

We are one week away from the start of the 2019-2020 school year.  During the course of enrollment, we have determined 

there are several new faces and families.  The school has also learned today, the district’s bus contractor will have a few new 

faces as well driving the routes. 

 

In the past, families have been able to contact Kenny Peak with bus route information.  Mr. Peak is no longer driving for the 

bus company, so for the time being, families should either contact the school at 660-535-4319 or the Jarnik Bus Company at 

660-535-2008 if they need to added to a bus route.   

 

With several family changes along with our contractor facing some late changes, we hope getting this information out in a 

timely manner will assist families in making necessary contacts to ensure all children are picked up on the first day of 

school.  If you have any questions, please do not hesitate contacting either the school or the bus barn. 

 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

 

Danny Johnson 

King City R-1 Superintendent 
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